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	MISSING ELDERLY WOMAN

	


The Fort Lauderdale Police Department is requesting help from the public in locating a missing 62 year-old woman.

Maebell Johnson was last seen the morning of Tuesday, November 2, 2010, at her residence located at 2601 Northwest 27th Lane.  Johnson’s daughter, Trina Pettiford, reported her mother missing after she did not return home.  Johnson was last seen at approximately 7:00 A.M. on November 2nd.  Johnson has not been seen or heard from since that time.  Pettiford has checked all of the locations that she knows her mother associates with and has not been able to locate her.

Johnson is described as a B/F, 5’4”, 180 lbs., black hair, and brown eyes.  She was last seen wearing camouflage pants, brown and black shirt, black sneakers, and a tennis-type visor satin cap.  Johnson suffers from several medical ailments including Dementia and Seizures.
Anyone with information as to the whereabouts of this missing person is encouraged to contact the Fort Lauderdale Police Department or Investigator Pati Dube at 954-828-5547.
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